
                                                 Kansas City Metro Blue Knights  

              March 20th 2022     Tiff’ n Jay’s    Woods Chapel Road Lee’s Summit MO. 10 members  

The meeting was opened by Chapter President Bill Evans who advised that he had received an 

email in regards to a proposal to do away with the Board of Governors. It is asked that the 

membership vote to NOT approve doing away with the B.O.G.  (See Attached). 

Vice President Jerry Oliver announced  that the annual Police Memorial in Jefferson City will 

take place May 7 2022 and that those who wish to attend need to meet at the Perkins 

Restaurant in Lee’s Summit at 50 hwy. and 291 hwy. prior to 7 AM for breakfast. The group will 

have to leave that location at 7 AM in order to arrive at the Capital Building in Jefferson City at 

1030.  The Memorial Service begins at 1100 hr and will last one hour. 

A motion was made to donate $250. To MOCOPS for assistance to the families of fallen 

Officers.  Motion passed. 

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon advised that the Fall Conference will be Sept 15-18 and will 

hosted by Missouri  10 

President Bill Evans proposed that our  Catfish Charlie which will be held April 30 and that the 

Chapter will pay for the lunch bill for members and one guest. 

Secretary, Tim Hicks announced that he is in the process of compiling a manual for the 

Chapters Website and is also doing some research on the history of the Metro Chapter. 

Meeting was closed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent: Tue, Mar 8, 2022 2:42 pm 
Subject: FW: 8 Past Int'l Presidents DO NOT SUPPORT abolishing the BK BOG 

FYI 
  
From: e.smit1 e.smit1 <e.smit1@sympatico.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 1:16 PM 
To: 
Subject: Fwd: 8 Past Int'l Presidents DO NOT SUPPORT abolishing the BK BOG 
Importance: High 

mailto:e.smit1@sympatico.ca


  

Good day all; 

Please find attached, a document created by 8 Int'l Past Presidents. We DO NOT 
SUPPORT the abolishment of the Board of Governors (BOG), as proposed by some of 
the Int'l BOD executive for the Mar 16/22 BOD meeting. 

We would appreciate if you would disperse it to your members. We hope to provide a 
different perspective, educate & inform. 

Thank you in advance 

Ride with Pride 

Ellen Smit, Gary Pierce, Chuck Shuman( also BK Founder), Dave Mulford, Mike 
Fletcher, Guy O'Connor, Ronnie Young, Roger Mailhiot 

Blue Knights Past Int'l Presidents 

 


